Partnership

: Hampton Junior School xmﬁ Hamoton

Tuesday 18" April 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our RE unit of work on Judaism we have organised a visit to Richmond
Synagogue. We will split the visit across two consecutive weeks as the Synagogue
can only accommodate 2 classes at a time. The visit will take on the following days:

Friday 28" April — 3M and 3E
Friday 5" May — 3S and 3T

We will be travelling to the Synagogue via public transport, which is free for London
schools. At the Synagogue, the children will learn more about Judaism and will have
the opportunity to sample a traditional Jewish snack.

Our session in the synagogue will finish at around 12pm, after which we will be
returning to school. We will have a late lunch back at school in our classrooms,
therefore all children are required to bring a packed lunch on their designated
day.

Please complete the e-form using the link below to consent for your child to attend
the visit.

Richmond Synagogue 2023

We are looking to take at least 2 parent volunteers per class in addition to the HJS
staff who will be attending. Preferably, it would be great if you have a DBS, but if you
do not have one and would still like to be considered please complete the form. If we
have a lot of interest, we will prioritise the adults who have a DBS and will get in
contact with you by Friday 21% April.

We are very much looking forward to this visit and know that all the children will have
a fantastic time! Thank you for your support.

Yours Sincerely

Miss Miah Miss Smith Mrs Gregory Miss Stone

Percy Road Hampton Middlesex TW12 2LA T- 020 8979 2545 office hjs@hpp.school www.hpp.school


https://forms.gle/q2F3VfUdh56xBszS7

